
 

OATS Impacts of EDGA/EDGX Migration to BATS Technology  
 
FINRA has updated the OATS Report entitled “FINRA Guidance on OATS Exchange Route Matching” to 
reflect changes related to the migration of the EDGA and EDGX Exchanges to BATS Technology which is 
currently scheduled for January 12, 2015. This updated OATS Report can be found at the following link: 
http://www.finra.org/Industry/Compliance/MarketTransparency/OATS/OATSReport/P340607 
 
We appreciate your continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business.  As 
always, we are committed to our Members and to Making Markets Better.  
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Learn more about the BATS/Direct Edge merger at bats.com/edgeintegration. 
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